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QPCM Q4 Meeting Notes 
October 18, 2016 

 
1. New Budget Template 

• The new budget templates are up on our website http://www.uaf.edu/ogca/ 
We have requested and received feedback on the templates and will be 
reviewing the feedback and updating the templates as needed. If you have 
feedback please send to uaf-ogca-preaward@alaska.edu. Any new updates to 
the templates will be communicated via the listserv. 

 
2. Winter Holiday Closure 

• In adherence with the University winter holiday closure, OGCA will be closed 
from: 12-21-



	

2	
	

• “In-kind” cannot be federal or show dollar amounts despite example from 
NSF. 

• Open Discussion: Proposal Coordinators requested OGCA speak to the 
Global Change administrators about putting in writing that despite their 
example “in-kind” cannot be federal or show dollar amounts. This will assist 
Proposal Coordinators when communicating with faculty. 
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o Working – The contents of this folder is not necessarily reviewed by 
OGCA. This is where Proposal Coordinators would place the SR(salary 
rates)


